
 

 

ATTENTION ALL PARENTS OF “BIG KIDS” 
Most children are not

Date:  Monday, April 28th 

 big enough to ride in only a seat 
belt until they’re 8-12 years old.  So do you think 

YOUR child is ready to ride without a booster seat?  
We can help! 

Time:  4:00-7:00pm 

Place:  Cassill Motors – 2939 16th Ave. SW 

Bring your:                             

• Vehicle                            

• Child 

• Booster Seat                                        

       (if applicable)             

A certified child safety seat technician 
will work with you.  

 


